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New Leaders for New Schools fosters high academic achievement for every child 

by attracting, preparing, and supporting the next generation of outstanding school 
leaders for our nation’s urban public schools.

Welcome to New Leaders for New Schools. We are a national non-profit organization, founded 
on five core beliefs, that selects and trains passionate and results-focused individuals, from 
within education, as well as former educators, to become urban public school principals. We are 
also a movement to transform urban schools nationally and locally in Baltimore, California's Bay 
Area, Chicago, Memphis, New York City, and Washington, D.C. 

It is clear that great schools are led by great principals. The New Leaders for New Schools' 
program is designed to effectively prepare and support individuals who have an unyielding 
belief in the potential of all children to achieve academically, a record of success in leading 
adults, and demonstrated instructional knowledge (with a minimum of two years of teaching 
experience in a K-12 setting). 

NEW LEADERS FOR NEW SCHOOLS IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THE LAUNCH OF OUR 
NEW BALTIMORE PROGRAM! 

 
Read the press release describing the launch and apply now for the Baltimore program (and 

all other New Leaders cities).

NEW LEADERS IN THE NEWS 

MEET A NEW LEADER 

BECOME A SCHOOL LEADER 
Due to the overwhelming number of candidates in the New Leaders application system for the 

final deadline, many candidates encountered technical difficulties with submitting an application. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. In order to ensure every New Leaders candidate has a fair 

opportunity to submit an application, we are going to allow additional time to submit an 
application for all cities.  

You will have until midnight on April 7 to submit a complete application.  
 

APPLY NOW 

ATTEND AN INFORMATION SESSION

 
 

New Leaders is a founding member of the Quarters From Kids Coalition 
responding to the devastation in South & Southeast Asia and East Africa

 
Click on the logo above or visit www.QuartersFromKids.org to learn how you can help
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